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January 27, 2025 

 

 

Dear Youth Ministry Coordinators, 

 

Can you believe it? February is just around the corner. 2025 is moving along, but hey, we still got 

11 more months to celebrate the Jubilee Year! Let’s keep the joy and hope alive! 

 

EPISTREPHO MiniCon 2025 is this happening this week on Saturday, February 1 from 10am-

3pm at Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish in Sacramento. Make sure to register 

yourself and your team if you haven’t already done so. Discount is available for parishes that 

send 10 or more people. In preparation for our ministry conference, we ask that you please read 

ahead of time the USCCB document Listen, Teach, Send. It is available for download on this 

event’s page of our website. To register, please go to: www.scd.org/epistrepho2025. 

 

For those of you involved with Catholic Scouts, our annual Scouting Awards Ceremony will be 

held at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament on Saturday, February 1 at 11am.  

 

Lastly, Fired Up Confirmation Conferences are coming up for Sacramento and Vallejo. On 

Saturday, February 22, Fired Up will be held at Christian Brothers High School in the 

morning at 9am, and also, in the afternoon at 2pm. On Sunday, February 23, Fired Up will be 

held at St. Patrick-St. Vincent High School in Vallejo at 9am. To register your group, please 

visit the website at www.confirmationconference.com.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at these gatherings. Please pray for us as we will continue to pray 

for you. May God’s abundant graces pour out upon you and strengthen you to be pilgrims of 

hope.  

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Steve Do 

Coordinator 

Youth Ministry & Digital Engagement 

(916) 733-0151 | sdo@scd.org | www.scd.org 
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